
Hello, everyone! Our first lesson of our winter session is this Friday, January 17. Dates until 
the end of the year are below. We're really excited to continue this program in the coming 
months! We love working with your girls! 
 
A little bit about Ladies in Training: 
 
Ladies in Training (LIT) is a non-profit organization dedicated to the development of young 
girls’ creativity and academic skills. Our curriculum consists of both fun and stimulating 
activities that provides academic growth and an enjoyable experience. Our organization also 
grants an opportunity for children to socialize with their peers in a comfortable environment. 
Along with our academic lessons, we also administer fun and creative projects for the 
entertainment of the children. Finally, our program will create life-long learning experiences 
in both leadership and teamwork. 
 
Winter session dates: 
1/17 

1/31 

2/14 

3/6 

3/20 

4/3 

4/17 

5/1 

5/15 

5/29 

 
Any questions, don't hesitate to email! 
--Mae on behalf of LIT 
 


